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April 8th, 2019. 
 
 

Student Expectations - Final Months of School 
 
 
 
Dear Students and Parents/Guardians, 
 
With the end of the school year ahead, we would like to remind all students that this time should be spent 
focusing on their upcoming exams and making their final few months of school successful ones. Students are 
reminded that hallway traffic during the last few months of school will be limited, and students who 
continuously disrupt class time and the learning of others will be sent home for the remainder of the day.  
 
As a school, we encourage our students to focus on their studies during this crucial time, and in no way will we 
tolerate inappropriate, loud and disrespectful behavior from our students as the end of school year approaches. 
We hope that the citizenship we have taught them over the years comes through, and they act appropriately in 
the remaining months of school. This appropriate behavior extended to the STM busses and neighboring 
restaurants, as we have had issues in the past when the warm weather begins. Students who choose not to 
respect these instructions will find themselves relocated to another school for their 2019-2020 school year. 
 
We hope that this message is as clear as possible to our students and we encourage you to have a serious 
discussion with your child. We look forward to seeing our students complete their year in a successful, peaceful 
manner making both the school staff and parents/guardians proud.  
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation on this extremely important matter.  
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